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Friday 10th May 

 

Next week, our Year 6 children take their Statutory Assessment Tests (SATs). We would all like to wish 

them the best of luck for these assessments. 

 

 

 

Packed Lunch 

On Friday 24th May, Swanland school have a staff training day and the 

school kitchen is therefore closed. On this day, please can all children bring 

a packed lunch.  

 

 

Road Safety Training 

We have been successful in receiving a grant from Woodmansey Parish Council to provide road safety 

training for all our pupils in Years 4 - 6. This will take place in the final Summer term. Part of the training 

will be discussing with the children the safe parking and walking to school as part of our continued 

endeavour for parents who are able to park at the Sports Hall. 

 

 

 

School Disco 

Tickets are now one sale at the school office for the ‘Here comes 

the Summer’ disco on Thursday 23rd May 

 

 

 

 

Wrap Around Care 

Thank you to all those parents who completed the above. We had a 75% response rate which will be really 

helpful when we begin to discuss and make decisions around the viability of wrap around care. Next week, 

we will be meeting to look at the results. 

 

Sporting Events 

A record number of our children from Key Stage Two attended a Quad Kids event at Cottingham High 

School last week. Year 3 and 4 came second in their competition and Year 5 and 6 came fourth. Well done 

to all those children who took part! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.dunswellacademy.co.uk/


Parent Pay 

Please could all parents check their accounts. We have a number of payments which we are still awaiting, 

for historical trips and events. 
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SUMMER TERM 2024 

Monday 13th May - Thursday 16th May - SATS week for Year 6 pupils 

Wednesday 15th May - Friday 17th May - Year 5 residential 

Thursday 23rd May - PTA disco at the Sports Hall – tickets available at the school office now 

Friday 24th May - school closes for half term 

Tuesday 4th June - school opens for Summer Term 2 

Thursday 13th June - school sports day. More details to follow. 

Wednesday 19th June - School Photograph Day 

Thursday 20th June - reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 26th June - Friday 28th June - Year 6 London Residential 

Wednesday 3rd July - Class 4 play. 9.30 and 2.00pm. More details to follow 

Friday 19th July - Year 6 leavers assembly at 9.15am 

Friday 19th July - school closes for the Summer break. 

 

 

We strongly recognise the part which parents play in their child’s education.  We can work together as a 

partnership to ensure that we all promote high standards of learning, behaviour and attitudes towards school 

so that all children can be the very best. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

     
Catherine Burrell    Alison Oxtoby 

Head of School    Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

All school letters, news and events calendar can be found on the school’s website: www.dunswellacademy.co.uk 
 


